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  This week we have been… 
 Learning about the concept of the word ‘more’ 
 Making up silly stories by thinking about ‘who’ the story is about, ‘where’ the 

character is and ‘what’ they are doing 
 Chalking on our classroom floor and using dusters to rub it off 
 Playing parachute games in P.E. 
 We have also been to the Phizz Lab and conducted a science experiment where we 

added red and blue food colouring to vinegar and bicarbonate of soda. We 
watched in amazement as the mixture bubbled over and the colours mixed to 
make purple. 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 What a wonderful first half term we have had. We have been so impressed with 

the way the children have settled in and got to know nursery routines. A big ‘well 
done’ to everybody! 

 Please let us know if you are having any difficulty accessing or contributing to  
your child’s online learning journey on SPTO, we will be happy to help.  

 Please encourage your child to put their coat on at home. This will help them to 
be more independent at Nursery. 

 After half term we will be making dens using blankets and tarpaulin. If you have 
any old blankets or tarpaulin that you would be happy to donate to us please let 
us know. Thank you in advance!  

Weekend Activity 
We will not be sending any homework to complete over half term. Please tell us what 
you have been upto on SPTO. We will be sharing any parent comments and 
photographs with the children on the first Monday back. Thank you!  

Happy 4th Birthday to Blake, Zechariah and Benjamin! 

 


